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North American Energy Standards Board

1415 Louisiana, Suite 3460, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

August 5, 2024
TO:
NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Members and Interested Industry Parties
FROM:

Amrit Nagi, Staff Attorney
RE:

NAESB WGQ Contracts Subcommittee Request for Informal Comments – Due September 6, 2023
Dear NAESB WGQ Members and Interested Industry Parties,
At the request of the Chair of the NAESB WGQ Contracts Subcommittee, an initial draft of the NAESB Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of Hydrogen is being distributed for a thirty-day informal comment period. The comment period begins today, August 5, 2024, and ends by the close of business on Friday, September 6, 2024. 

Initial Draft NAESB Base Contract for the Sale and Purchase of Hydrogen: https://naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=wgq_contracts080524w1.docx 

The WGQ Contracts Subcommittee will review the submitted comments during its September 12, 2024 meeting.  Please return any comments you have to the NAESB Office (naesb@naesb.org) by September 6, 2024.  If you are not a NAESB member and would like to review the draft for the purpose of submitting comments, please contact the NAESB office for instructions concerning access to the document.  If you have any other questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the NAESB Office at 713-356-0060.

Best Regards, 
Amrit Nagi 

Staff Attorney
North American Energy Standards Board

1415 Louisiana Street, Suite 3460

Houston, Texas 77002-7491

Office: 713-356-0060 
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